
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
 

REPORT TO BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
MEETING DATE:  July 17, 2014 

 
FROM:  Laura Fischer, General Manager 

 
SUBJECT: Consider Cancelling the Regularly Scheduled Board Meeting in 

August 2014 
 
ISSUE: Shall the Board Cancel the August 204 Meeting? 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
None.   
 
DISCUSSION: 

In prior years the Heber Public Utility District has cancelled their meeting in August.  
Staff does not have any pressing issues that would need Board action at this time.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Laura Fischer, General Manager 
 


